
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you to all of you who have supported and 

made such an amazing effort to put on our Christmas 

Fair. It really is this kindness and collaboration that 

makes our school so special.  

 

It was lovely to see the children so excited on 

Thursday morning when the first few flurries of snow 

fluttered down. 

 

Mrs Williams and I are both in Exeter today with ACE- 

we can't wait to come and join the Christmas fun!  

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Miss Bendall  

 

 

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 

 1st December - PTA Christmas Fayre 3.30pm 

 4th December  - YR-Y6 (inclusive) annual  

   nasal flu vaccination 

 7th December - Christmas Jumper Day 

 7th December - Christmas lunch 

 13th December - YR-Y2 Nativity at Stockland 

   Church 2pm 

 14th December - Carol Service at Stockland        

   Church 2.30pm 

 

CROSS COUNTRY: 

 Wednesday 7th February 2024 

 Wednesday 6th March 2024 

Insert photo 

1st December 2023 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake 

 Jack   Ollie 

Class 2 Horner 

 Jasper & Violet   Betty 

Class 3 Quantock    

 Abigail (Y3) & Freddie (Y4)  Oliver (Y3) 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Oscar & Ramona   Nelly 



Safeguarding 

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please email  

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

This inbox is monitored daily.  

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Final-RB-4.1-Stockland-Primary-

Academy-Safeguarding-Policy-2023_24-Final-Signed-DHC-1-2.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or DDSL or 

you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

Order a freshly made Christmas Wreath 

If you would like to order a beautiful fresh and dried foliage wreath to hang on your door this 

Christmas please book through ParentPay or let us know on stocklandpta@gmail.com. Made by the 

PTA for £25 each.   

 

Christmas Fair – 1st December 

We can’t wait to see everyone in the snow at the Christmas Fair on Friday 1 December. Lots of 

games, crafts and Christmassy vibes. We’ll have sausage rolls, sweet treats, mulled wine and hot 

chocolate to keep everyone going. Held after school in the playground, 3.30pm - 5pm.  

 

Numbots and TTRS 

Mary, Maisie, Paddy 

Teddy L, Teddie F-K, Harry LM 

 

Stockland Christmas Market - Saturday 2nd December     

Post for Father Christmas  

 

Sharon the Stockland village postie will be providing a post box for the 

children to pop their letters for Father Christmas in to! This is the address 

Royal Mail are using this year to ensure that the letter gets to Father 

Christmas is; 

 

Santa/Father Christmas, 

Santa's Grotto, 

Reindeerland, 

XM4 5HQ  



 

Orthoptic Vision Screening for 4-5 year olds 

Reception children will be offered an eye test on Friday 5th January 2024.  If you do NOT want your 

child to have an eye test please complete a form that has been sent out via email and return it to the 

school.  Your child will be seen by an eye professional who is trained and experienced at testing a 

child`s vision.  

What will the Examiner test for? 

They will check the visual acuity (eyesight) of either eye, with the main aim is to pick up reduced 

vision caused by a need for glasses. This may be in one eye, or both. 

 Why are children tested at this age? 

At the age of 4 to 5 vision can be accurately tested using a subjective assessment, in an enjoyable 

format for children.   

It is important that any vision problems are detected early so treatment can be undertaken and not 

interfere with their education. Treatment of most vision problems caused by a need for glasses (long 

sight, short sight or astigmatism), detected at this age will achieve a good result.  

 

Annual nasal flu vaccination - Years R—6 (inclusive) 

The School Age Immunisation Service will be visiting the school on Monday 4th December.  In 2023/24 

all children in Primary Schools from Reception to year 6 (inclusive) will be offered the vaccine.  The 

vaccination is free and recommended for young children; it is administered by a quick and simple 

spray up the nose.   The school will be visited on Monday 4th December.  Please submit your consent 

form by midday 30th November to ensure your child receives their vaccination.   https://

www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu  The code for the school is DV137454. 

 

Gifts & Garlands—Family crafts session. Thursday 7 December, 3 - 6pm. 

Thelma Hulbert Gallery, Dowell St, Honiton EX14 1LX, thelmahulbert.com 

Create a mini wreath to take home. Enjoy mince pies, cookies and apple juice. 10% discount on gifts 

and decorations in the exhibition and shop. Free drop in, donations welcome. 

 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

Featherlake have been learning all about Winter this week. They have discussed the signs of Winter 

and have learnt which animals live in the Arctic and Antarctica, their animal facts have been bril-

liant! They have also been practising their cutting skills this week by making snowflakes and wintery 

paper chains, they have done an amazing job, they are getting much more confident with using 

scissors. We have been looking at the story One Snowy Night by Nick Butterworth this week, the chil-

dren have enjoyed retelling the story.  

Next week we will be beginning to learn about Christmas around the world and Christmas presents 

from the past.  



 

Class 2 Horner News  

 

This week in art, we made our own personalised sketchbooks using an elastic band and different 

coloured and patterned paper. We started by becoming familiar with what a sketchbook can be used 

for and we then made and personalised our  own sketchbooks.  After making their sketchbooks, they 

then got to fill their book with illustrations of their choice.  Some children chose to add in pockets and 

flaps to hide little drawings in their book.  The children demonstrated that they have ownership of their 

sketchbook and used it as a platform for personal creative risk taking. They loved making their own 

sketchbook and they felt it belonged to them. 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

 

This week, Quantock Class have worked on their information reports all about 

earthquakes, created some stunning torchlight artwork with Mrs Shepherd, powered 

through assessments and started learning a new song to share with you at our carol 

service in a fortnight's time. Yesterday, also we had great fun exploring the hardness of 

different rocks and investigating which ones were impermeable.  

 



 

Class 4 Bucehayes News  

 

Last weekend, I had the pleasure of supporting a team of 4 year 6 pupils competing in the Wellington 

Maths Challenge.  They had to work together as a team to complete increasingly hard maths 

problems.  The competition was tough against 60 other primary schools.  Unfortunately they didn't make 

the top 3, but scored an impressive 19 out of 25. 

 

The children have once again showed their positive attitudes to learning this week, from beginning to 

learn long multiplication, writing narratives, completing assessments, designing burgers and learning 

musical performances.  We have written some great questions ready for our live Q & A session with the 

Maya Archaeologist on Friday. 

 



 

 

 





 




